
  Stanton Community Schools August 28, 2019

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Upcoming School Events 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday August 28th   
Pep rally starts at 3:10pm in the HS Gym 

 
Thursday August 29th  

  JV and Varsity Volleyball Triangular  
5:30pm @ HS Gym 

 
Friday August 30th  

School Picture Day @ Elementary and HS Buildings 
 

FFA Members to Nebraska State Fair in Grand Island 
 

Girls Varsity Golf Tournament  
9am @ Wayne Country Club 

*Departs 7am / Return Approx. 5pm*  
 

Varsity Football Game vs. David City 7pm @ Stanton 
*Pep Band to Play at FB Game* 

 
Saturday August 31st  

FFA Members to Nebraska State Fair in Grand Island 
 

Sunday September 1st   
FFA to State Fair and Grand Island  

 
Monday September 2nd 

No School for Grades K-12 
Labor Day Holiday 

 
FFA to State Fair @ Grand Island 

 
Tuesday September 3rd   

Varsity Girls Golf Dual 4pm @  
Elkhorn Acers Golf Course in Stanton 

 
JV & C Team Volleyball Quad 6pm @ Battle Creek 

*Depart 4:50pm – Return Approx. 9pm* 
 
 

Breakfast for Today 
Biscuit and Gravy 

 

Lunch for Today 
Turkey and Cheese Sandwich, Fries, Fruit and Milk 

 

Today’s Alternate 
Please check with the Kitchen for Alternate Choices 

 
Midland University - will be here on Thursday, Sept. 4th at 

8:45am. Please sign up by the guidance office if you would like to 
get visit with him/her 

 
Wednesday, August 28, 7-8:30 p.m. 
UNMC College of Nursing 
801 E. Benjamin Ave. Norfolk 

The McIntosh College of Nursing is located at Northeast 
Community College. Take the east entrance. Park in any lot.  
We will meet on the first floor in the atrium. Arrive a few 
minutes early to get your registration packet or find it online 
at www.nnahec.org and bring $20 for annual dues! 

First meeting of the year! The goal of the club is to introduce 
high school age students to a variety of health professions, 
health educational opportunities in the region, and providing a 
career related activity at each session.   

 
ONE ACT AUDITION Result – Posted! Please see the listing 

by the Explorers Club Bulletin Board 
 

YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED - If you ordered a yearbook at 
the end of last year you can pick it up from Mrs. Utecht (room 303) 
before or after school. If you have not yet paid for your yearbook 

you will need to do that prior to pickup. There are also extra 
yearbooks so, if you didn't order one and wish you had, this is your 

chance! The cost is $20 per book. 
 

Grace’s Closet Donations 
Attention Parents and Students: We have numerous lost and 

found clothing items, duffle bags and shoes in the high 
school office. All items will be taken to Grace’s Closet at the 

end of each month. Please check to see if you are missing 
any personal items, and stop by the office before  

Friday August 30th to claim your lost items.  
 
 
 


